
 
 
From:   
Sent: 27 January 2022 10:13 
To: Versiani Holt J (Jack)  
Subject: Re: 00009582 - Staffin Community Trust (per Affric Ltd) - Harbour Development - Staffin 
Slipway, Isle of Skye - Consultation - Response required by 27 January 2022 

 
Please note that Skye District Salmon Fishery Bord is no longer operating. 
 
Jim Rennie 
Former Clerk to Skye DSFB 

 




